
Parson Susan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

chris@mudsharkstudios.org 
Friday, February 24,2012 7:15 PM 
Parsons, Susan 
Business Owners Present Testimony to weekly City Council meetings during month of March 

Hi Susan, 
My name is Chris Lyon,owner of Mudshark Studios. My business partner and I were asked by
Noah Brockman of SBDC to glve testimony on the behalf of the SBDC to the city council. if
possibJ-e I would like to schedu-le for the 28th of March. 
Please l-et me know if that date 1s still availabÌe. 

Than ks 

Chris 
97 0-846-61 62 
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Request of Chris Lyons of Mudshark Studios to address Council regarding Small 
Business Development Center (Communication) 
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Filed 

LaVonne Griffin-Valade 
Auditor of thc City of Portland 

By 
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4. Leonard 
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